Dr Rasidi (front, fifth right) and Mohd Aizam (front, third right) with the seminar participants.

Education officers attend financial management seminar
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LABUAN: Thirty-six officersfrom
the Labuan Education Department
attended a financial management
seminar at Universiti Malaysia
Sabah, Labuan International
Campus (UMS-KAL), recently.

The spokesperson for the
programme, Mohd Aizam Abdul
Rahim saidthe seminar was aimed
at familiarising the participants

with laws, procedures and some
issues in financial management
at school.

“This seminar is intended
to enhance accountability
in financial management for
education and also to ensure
the financial management is
in compliance with the right
procedures,” he said.

Two working papers were
presented during the one-day
programme by the Labuan
Education Department and
Malaysian Anti-Corruption
Commission (MACC) Sabah.

The closing ceremony of the
programme was done by UMS
Economy and Business School
dean, Assoc Prof Dr Rasidi Mail.




